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Gene technology

From: subhashbhore@gmail.com on behalf of Subhash J. Bhore, Ph.D 

<subhash@aimst.edu.my>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 3:59 PM

To: Gene technology

Subject: Re: Confirmation

Dear Stella, 
 
I am OK to continue. However, please note that due to my employer's policy of 'Publish in ISI 
Journals'; me /my colleagues may not be able to submit article/s to GT for the publication.  
 
I hope that you understand the situation, 
 
Thank you! 
  
 

 

Have a Nice Day 
With Personal Regards, 
 
Subhash 
-------------------------------------------------------------- 

Subhash J. Bhore, PhD 

Associate Professor 

Department of Biotechnology  

Faculty of Applied Sciences  

AIMST University, Bedong-Semeling Road,  

08100 Bedong, Kedah Darul Aman, MALAYSIA  

Tel: 604-429 8176; Fax: 604- 429 8009 / 8109,  

Mobile No: (006)016 6420 868,  

Skype ID: dr.bhore.subhash.j 

Email: subhashbhore@gmail.com; subhashbhore@yahoo.com 

Web: http://www.aimst.edu.my 

Quote: ‘A will finds a way’ 

========================================================================= 

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it ("Message") is intended only for the use of the 

recipient(s) named above and may contain confidential information. You are hereby notified that the taking of 

any action in reliance upon, or any review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of 

this Message or any part thereof by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have 

received this Message in error, you should delete this Message immediately and advise the sender by return e-

mail. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this Message that do not relate to the official business of 

the AIMST University shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by the AIMST University. 
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On Tue, Sep 22, 2015 at 4:33 PM, Gene technology <editor.genetech@omicsinc.com> wrote: 

Dear Dr.  Subhash J Bhore, 

Greetings from our Journal Gene Technology 

Hope you are doing well 

Thank you for your constant support towards the success of Journal. 

It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving the prestigious role as an 

Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 

In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby “Reforming the 

Editorial Board” of the Journal.  So I request you to send an acceptance and confirmation mail to continue 

to be a part of honourable Editorial Board or else you may withdraw the Editorial board membership by sending 

a confirmation email. 

  

We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

  

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

  

Best wishes 

  

Regards 

  

Stella Maris 

Editorial Assistant 

Gene Technology 

731 Gull Ave, Foster City 

CA 94404, USA 

Phone: +1-650-268-9744 

Fax: +1-650-618-1414 
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